
Healthcare Provider Notification of  
Antimicrobial Stewardship Recommendation

To: 

Telephone Number:

Fax Number:

Pages:

Date (YYYY/MM/DD):

Re:	 Patient Name:

	 Patient Date of Birth:

	 Patient Telephone Number:

Our mutual patient noted above received a prescription on		 (YYYY / MM / DD) 

for: 

As you know, antimicrobial stewardship aims to improve health outcomes, prevent adverse effects, 

lower healthcare costs, and reduce the pressure from the inappropriate use of antibiotics that produces 

resistant strains of bacteria.

As active antimicrobial stewards, prescribers and pharmacists can collaborate to ensure the appropriate 

antibiotic, dose, frequency, duration, and route of administration are prescribed for the patient to treat 

the bacterial infection.

Please see attached Pharmacist Worksheet.

Pharmacy Name Telephone Fax Date

Disclaimer: The Ontario Pharmacists Association (OPA) provides this material to pharmacy professionals for informational purposes only. It is intended to provide pharmacy 
professionals with general guidance on antimicrobial resistance. The information provided may not be comprehensive and does not replace professional judgement and 
responsibilities. It is provided without warranty of any kind by OPA and OPA assumes no responsibility for any errors, omissions or inaccuracies therein. The decision for use 
and application of this document is the responsibility of the user. OPA assumes no liability for such use and application or any resulting outcomes. It is the responsibility of 
the pharmacy professional to use professional judgment in evaluating this material in light of any relevant situational data. It is intended to supplement materials provided 
by regulatory authorities, and should there be any discrepancies, municipal, provincial, and federal laws, policies and guidelines shall prevail. This information is up to date 
as at the date of publication. Pharmacy professionals are encouraged to use other resources that are appropriate and available to them. 

Date of publication: April 2, 2018 Visit opatoday.com/antimicrobial-resistance for more information


